
VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT      

COMMITTEE MEETING 

   

  
                                                                                    11/11/21 

 

Opened: 6:10pm 
 
 Present: Beth Nolan,   Barry Nolan , Mick Haynes,  Ken Catford-Potter, Matt 
French 

 
Apologies :Gary Dowse  
 
Minutes read & accepted  Mick  2nd  Matt 
 
Business arising : Mick moved an amendment to statement in general 
business should read they as in council committee must be doing something 
wrong. 
 
 Treasurers report : Not available 

  
Correspondence: Information from council as in regards to RFS shed and 
Lighting at Victoria Park to discuss in General Business. 
 
Safety Issues: Nil 
 
General Business : Beth informed meeting that the entrance and exit to RFS 
shed will be from Menangle Street and will only be the area which is presently 
fenced off. Some members still not happy with it being there an there has 
been some discussion on face book about the shed. New toilet block to be 
built and completion date mid February 2022. In regards to oval lighting there 
is currently an audit being done on all grounds in Wollondilly and committee 
would like to be informed of the result of that audit. Covid Testing presently at 
Victoria Park  ,Picton JRLFC having Presentation on 4th December in Show 
Society Hall. 
There has been a combination lock put on front gate and locking people out 
so need to find out who is putting it there. 
 
  Meeting closed at 6:30pm  Next meeting  Wednesday December  8th  at 6pm 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
                           


